October 29, 1957

Mr. W. E. Schattinger
Jefferson
Colorado

Dear Sir:

This is being written with reference to the R, W. Kramer
well that was started on your property,

I wrote to you on September 8, 1957, requesting a letter

of release on the well, We have not received this Ietter, and are
anxious to release the bond,

I would appreciate hearing from you as soon as possaible.
Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

D. V. Rogers, Deputy Director
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